Press Release:
U.S. Senator Dean Heller                                          
For Immediate Release:                                                                 Contact: Stewart Bybee

April 25, 2012 






 
 202-224-6244          
ICYMI: Heller Speaks About The Violence Against Women Reauthorization Act
 

(Washington, D.C.) – On the Senate floor today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke about the Violence Against Women Reauthorization Act (S.1925).

The Violence Against Women Act provides vital services for victims and their dependents, helping those affected by domestic violence find safety and opportunities to rebuild their lives. 
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“I rise today in support of the Violence Against Women Reauthorization Act. I’m glad the Senate is finally considering this important legislation, and I am proud to be the crucial 60th cosponsor of this bill.
“…Nevada’s struggling economy has limited state resources to help those who are affected by domestic violence.  Reauthorization of VAWA will provide greater certainty for organizations that work hard every day to prevent and address domestic violence.  I trust this bill will enable domestic violence programs to plan for the future and serve even more Americans in need.  Importantly, this bill will also further prevention efforts that---hopefully---will result in reducing domestic violence and help our nation’s most vulnerable…”
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